
 

 

  
1st February 2021 

 

‘Grow in the grace and knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: v18 

 

Doesn’t our ‘Share a Wave’ look great on the school railings?! Thank you to 

everyone who managed to send in a decorated hand.  

 

 
 

Children’s Mental Health week.  

The theme this year is ‘Express Yourselves’. Children are encouraged to explore and 

understand ways in which 

they can support their own 

mental health. 

Expressing yourself is about 

finding ways to share 

feelings, thoughts, or 

ideas, through creativity. 

This could be through art, 

music, writing and poetry, 

dance and drama, and 

doing activities that make 

you feel good.  

As parents and carers, you 

also play an important role 

in your child’s mental 

health. Check out the link 

for free resources to share 

and enjoy with your child 

not just this week but at any time.  

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/parents-and-carers/ 

 

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/parents-and-carers/


 

 

 

Internet Safety Day. 

On Tuesday 9th February it is national 

internet safety day. The theme; An 

internet we trust: exploring reliability 

in the online world. Staff will prepare 

lessons which continue to support 

and remind children how to stay 

safe when online. The online safety 

page on our website has a number of links to sites to be able to support your child 

at home. 

https://www.st-johns-coppull.lancs.sch.uk/school-life/online-safety 

 

Government updates. 

I am sure you are aware that the government have indicated that schools can all 

reopen fully on Monday 8th March. I will obviously be in touch nearer the time 

regarding the final arrangements. However, I did want to express my sincere thanks 

to the families who have been able to offer a day or two back so that other 

children with critical worker parents can attend school and be with their peers for 

at least a day. I know this gesture has been really appreciated by those families 

too. The current arrangements for each class will now remain in place until Friday 5th 

March. In the meantime, please continue to engage with Google Classroom, the 

herculean efforts seen from you, your children and the standard of work uploaded 

has been fantastic.  

Staff will continue to keep in touch with you and be available to help with any 

remote learning questions you may have. 

Your continued patience, help and support 

are very much appreciated.  

Please don’t hesitate to get in touch with us if 

we can help in any way.  

 

 

End of Term 

Please note school will close to all children on 

Friday 12th February and reopen on Monday 

22nd  February. Please note this will only be for 

those children currently attending school on 

the allocated days. Any changes will be 

made from Monday 8th March.   

https://www.st-johns-coppull.lancs.sch.uk/school-life/online-safety

